
November 30, 2022

BID NOW! Husky Holiday
Silent Auction
Place your bids for some amazing
items in our Husky Holiday 
Silent Auction! You can view items
and bid online today and tomorrow.
The auction begins closing on
Thursday, December 1st at 8:00 pm,
with one category closing every 5
minutes through 8:40 pm. Have fun
and enjoy! For questions, please
reach out via
SUSsilentauction@gmail.com.

PAY-IT LINKS

NEW December Special Lunch
On Monday, December 19, 2022 we will have our monthly Special Lunch. 
Orders are due by 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 8th. No later orders will
be accepted. Please use this form to place your
order: https://payit.nelnet.net/form/a3g90ky2

Virtus-approved volunteers are needed from 8:00-2:00 p.m. This is a great way
to get service hours. To volunteer or if you have any questions please email: 
Jennifer Schmith at jennifer_lawler@hotmail.com or Jerrie Koenig
at gkoenig30@hotmail.com.

LAST CHANCE Pictures with Santa
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The St. Ursula Fathers' Club is hosting Pictures
with Santa in the St. Ursula gym on Saturday,
December 3rd from 9:00am - 12:00pm. Come out
and enjoy some Christmas music, giveaways,
and grab a quick pic with Santa! This event is
open to all SUS students. Cost is $3 per student.
Please register and pay at the following link by
1:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 1st to reserve
your spot! https://payit.nelnet.net/form/IOUikngI.

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Dollar Day
Students who have pre-paid may dress down on Monday, December 5th.
Students can also bring in $1 to participate if they have not already paid.
Please see the school handbook for out of uniform guidelines. 

REMINDER December Service Project
Don't forget that we will be collecting gently used or brand new jackets,
sweaters, scarves, gloves, and hats as part of our December service project.
All items will be donated to St. Anne's. Sizes include toddler to adult. Please
have your child bring in donations before Friday, December 16th.

REMINDER Holiday Candy Grams
The Student Council will be selling candy grams again this year. Each page
costs $1.00 (for one candy gram, $0.25). Please include the recipient's full
name and homeroom on the sheet for sorting purposes. Please have them cut
out and turned into your homeroom teacher by Friday, December 9th. We will
not be able to accept any late orders. 

Candy Grams 2022

LAST CHANCE Square 1 Art
The deadline to order your child's art has been extended! The original scans of
the art have been updated to be clearer. You can search for your child's art
using Art Search, and enter state, school name, and your student's name. Your
student's art and code will appear, and you may order! Orders are due this
Friday, December 2, 2022.

The top individual seller will win a $50 Amazon Card. The 2nd place winner
gets a $25 Amazon card. The homeroom with the highest number of sales will
get a pizza and ice cream party.

Yearbooks
Order Your Yearbook

Last chance to save $10! After November 30th, the price of a
yearbook will increase to $23. The price will increase to $28
after January 20th. Please see the flyer below for purchasing
instructions. Yearbook Order Form 2023

8th Grade Baby Pictures
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We will be doing a yearbook spread of 8th grade baby pictures.
Please email your child's picture to pictures@stursula.org and put
8th Grade Baby Picture as the subject line. 

8th Grade Through the Years Pictures
Each year, we do a spread in the yearbook called "8th Grade
Through the Years." This spread includes pictures of current 8th
graders throughout their time here at SUS. Please see the flyer
linked below for instructions to submit pictures. Picture
submissions are due by December 20, 2022. 8th Grade Through
the Years Instructions

8th Grade Yearbook Ads
Congratulate your 8th grade student and express your pride and
love with an ad in the 2023 yearbook! Please see the flyer below
for pricing and design instructions. Yearbook ads are due by
January 14, 2023. Yearbook Ad Flyer

SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES

 REMINDER Paper Donations
We are now accepting paper donations for service hours. Three reams of 8
1/2x 11 paper will earn 1 service hour.

PARENT ORGANIZATIONS

REMINDER Fathers’ Club Meeting
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PARISH NEWS  



Youth Ministry 

MASS TIMES
For those who are planning to
worship as part of our St. Ursula
Catholic Community, please be
reminded of the Mass
times: Saturdays at 5:00 p.m. and



Sundays at 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., and
11:00 a.m.
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